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CASTELLORIZIAN ASSOCIATION OF VICTORIA

65th AN NUAL GENERAL MEETING
4TH NOVEMBER, 1990

To be held at our Club Rooms 250 Dorcas Street South Melbourne at 3pm.

The Annual General Meeting of our Society will be held at our Club Rooms on 4th
November, 1990. All members are requested to attend - this is an election year, plus
many matters that must be discussed and resolutions found:

At the A.G.M. in 1989 only 10 financial members were present. I hope that this years
A.G.M. will be supported by all Members.

Matters to be discussed will include :-
* Decision of feasibility study
* Change of articles of Association
* Election of office bearers 1991-1992

Don’t forget (the A.G.M.) 4th November,1990

The Annual Xmas Tree Picnic will be held on 2nd December, 1990 at Doncaster Municipal
Gardens George Street and the Boulevard - entrance the Boulevard.



PRESIDENTS REPORT

Presented by the President Mr Jack Bisas to the 65th Annual General Meeting on Sunday
November 4th,1990.

This current Board took office in 1988 and I express my thanks for their support over the past 2
years. Judging by their attendance at our monthly Board meetings I must say that this has been a
very successful working Committee, thank you for your support.
Most of us are involved in other activities and have business and family commitments and it is often
necessary to remind Members that all Board Members are honorary and give their time because
they believe in the work we are trying to do.
WELFARE
The Board would like to thank Mrs Christine Dimer for her assistance in visiting the aged and the
infirmed at hospitals, at their homes and at nursing homes. This service will continue until all
members are visited and assistance given if necessary.
FEASIBILITY STUDY
Today we tabled a feasibility study prepared by our architects Alan Lovell and Associates. This
study is the most comprehensive ever undertaken by the Society and I hope that members can come
to a conclusion as to which option is the best for our members.
CASTELLORIZIAN NEWSLETTER
Our Newsletter which commenced publication in 1982 has now published 71 editions. I thank all
those who have contributed to the letter and if any errors have been made I apologise but I ask
members to keep in mind that the position of editor is an honorary one!
As always the future of the letter which keeps members informed will also have to be reviewed in
1991. Each month we distribute approx. 270 newsletters, if you multiply this by the number of
persons in each family you will see that our coverage is quite extensive.

CONSTITUTION

Our current articles of the Association are now 10 years old and it is important in view of the
declining membership that our articles are brought up to date.
At todays Meeting we will be seeking to elect a Sub committee to bring our artciles up to date.

ELDERLY CITIZENS
Our Club Rooms will continue to be used by the Greek Elderly Citizens of Port and South
Melbourne. They have made numerous donations financially and have replaced the Clubs
refrigerator and stove. They also keep our Club rooms in reasonable clean order - we thank them.

FUNCTIONS
After many years as a Board member and President (a total of 22 years in all) I often wonder and
have never been able to understand what members expect from a Board.
In 1989-90 we organised a total of eight various functions, together with the functions organised by
our Youth Committee making a total of 9. Members in their own minds must know just how many
they have attended if any.

ELECTION
At our A.G.M. in 1989 12 financial members were present together with 10 Board members, a very
disappointing and sad indication of what the future holds for our Society. I hope that todays
General Meeting is a better reflection of our current membership.
THANKS
Before closing let me on behalf of members and the Board thank a number of persons who have
assisted our Society. Our honorary Solicitor Nick Zervos
Youth Conference Organising Committee George B. Bisas, Anthony Adgemis, Kathy Bisas, Leah
Pavlou.
Thank you for your attentions Ladies and Gentlemen.
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AGENDA

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE CASTELLORIZIAN SOCIETY OF
VICTORIA

At our Club Rooms 250 Dorcas Street, South Melbourne on Sunday 4th November, 1990 at 3pm.
Apologies
Minutes Silence

Minutes of last A.G.M. Maria Katris

Presidents Report Jack Bisas
Treasurers Report Christina Pavlou
Feasibility Study Theo Conos

Michael Spartels
Constitution -

Election of Sub-Committee

Election of Office Bearers 1991-1992

Close

Afternoon Tea

Please bring your Agenda with our - your attendance is VITAL. We look forward to seeing you -
thank you.



Nomination Forms

I'wish to nominate for the Executive Board of the Castellorizian Society
S Positions Available

NAME:
ADDRESS:
Signed
Witness
[ wish to nominate for the Auxilliary Committee 9 Positions available
NAME:
ADDRESS:

Signed

Witness

PLEASE NOTE that under the Constitution No nominations will legally be accepted
on the day of the A.G.M.

Subscriptions for 1992/93 now due $15 per family
$10 single

cheques made payable Castellorizian Ass. of Victoria P.O. Box 112, South Melbourne 3205

Name

Address

Amount enclosed $
single/family




